
 1 of 2  

  
 
 
 
 
August 7, 2014 
 
Sent by email to: boardsec@ontarioenergyboard.ca 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
BoardSec@ontarioenergyboard.ca 
 
Re: Acceptance of Your Invitation to Participate in Stakeholder Consultation Activities of the 
OEB’s Energy Consumer Protec t ion Act , 2010, Pt. II Review (EB-2014-0158) 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
I am writing in response to your letter of July 21, 2014 in which you invited stakeholders to participate in the 
consultation activities of the OEB’s Energy Consumer Protection Act, 2010, Pt. II Review (EB-2014-0158). 
 
I would like to accept your invitation to participate in this process. I would also like to apologize sincerely 
for my delay in accepting. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call me, or to contact me by email. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Cameron Thomson, PhD 
Research – Policy Analysis – Public Relations 
 
T: (647) 746-8278 
E: cthomsonrwc@gmail.com 
 
cc: Martine Band at martine.band@ontarioenergyboard.ca 
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